
State of Florida 
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TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

September 30, 2013 
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Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk g,Jf ~~ 
Catherine Beard, Public Utility Analyst II, Office of Telecommunications 

Docket No. 130226-TX - Request for cancellation of Certificate of Necessity No.~Jr, 
5261 by BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service: fJf 1 

" 

effective August 23, 2013. 

Please place the attached memo into the docket file. Thank you. 

Please call 413-7080, if you have any questions. 
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Tracy W. Hatch 
General Attorney 

AT&T Florida 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

August 23, 2013 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

T: (850) 577-5508 
thatch@att.com 
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The purpose of this letter is to request cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 5261 

held by BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service ("BSLD"). In 

support, BSLD states: 

1) BSLD no longer has any local customers. The last customer was terminated in 

November 2010. 

2) BSLD does not currently hold any customer deposits and has no outstanding 

bills for service from customers. 

3) BSLD has enclosed with this request its final regulatory assessment fee 

payment due on or before January 31 , 2014. 

Based on the foregoing, Bell South Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long 

Distance respectfully requests that Certificate No. 5261 be cancelled. 

Additionally, BSLD respectfully requests that its F.P.S.C. price lists be 

withdrawn concurrent with the cancellation of Certificate No. 5261. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy W. Hatch 
1088100 




